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June 4, 2018 Meridith H. Moldenhauer 
Alyssa L. Bigley 
 

Direct Phone 202-747-0767 
Direct Fax 202-683-9389 
mmoldenhauer@cozen.com 
abigley@cozen.com 

 
VIA IZIS 
 

Frederick L. Hill 
Chairperson 
Board of Zoning Adjustment 
441 4th St. NW, Suite 210 South 
Washington, DC 20001 

Re: Application No. 19751 (MED Developers, LLC) – Request for Postponement 
 

Dear Chairperson Hill & Members of the Board: 

On behalf of the applicant, MED Developers, LLC (the “Applicant”), we respectfully request 
that the public hearing currently scheduled for June 27, 2018 be postponed until September 26, 
2018.  The Applicant requests this final postponement for additional time to provide further 
information regarding the proposed project.  This request is for good cause and will not prejudice 
any parties, particularly because the request is a result of the Applicant’s continuous efforts to 
work with the ANC, DDOT, and the community.  The requested additional time will allow the 
Applicant to more extensively answer questions raised in connection with the operation of the 
proposed facility. 

We appreciate the Board’s understanding of this request, and please know that the 
Applicant is doing everything it can to finalize changes and move forward with the hearing on 
September 26, 2018.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 

 

By:  Meridith H. Moldenhauer, Alyssa L. Bigley  
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that on this 4th day of June, 2018, a copy of the foregoing Request for 
Postponement was served, via electronic mail, on the following: 
 
District of Columbia Office of Planning 
c/o Brandice Elliott 
Brandice.elliott@dc.gov 
 
 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 3C 
c/o Nancy MacWood, Chairperson 
3c06@anc.dc.gov 
c/o Malia Brink, Single Member District Commissioner 3C08 
3c08@anc.dc.gov 
 
 
District Department of Transportation 
c/o Patrick Reed 
Patrick.reed2@dc.gov 
 
 

 

 
  Alyssa L. Bigley 

 
 


